
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

October 4, 2023

Dear Roslyn Families,

Please be reminded that on Election Day, Tuesday, November 7, 2023, the Roslyn School District will
host a districtwide Remote Learning Day.

This is being done to allow the district a practice day to troubleshoot unforeseen issues, as well as fa-
miliarize and reinforce practices, so that if the district needs to go remote due to inclement weather or any
other reason, everyone will be comfortable and productive.

Please note that this remote learning day will operate on a two-hour delayed opening schedule. The stu-
dents will log on two hours later than the normal school day.

Heights 10:55 am –3:20 pm
Harbor Hill 10:05 am –2:30 pm
East Hills 10:55 am –3:20 pm

Roslyn Middle School 9:35 am –2:19 pm
Roslyn High School 10:00 am –2:44 pm

The classes listed below will be in-person. They will also operate on the above two-hour delayed schedule:

• ABA Class at HTS

• ABA Class at HH

• ABA class at EH

• Life Skills Class at MS

• ABA Class at HS

Students who use school bus transportation should be at their assigned bus stop two hours later than normal. 
Food service will also remain operational for the above listed in-person students.

School principals will be in touch in the near future to provide you with additional details specific to their 
buildings, as well as provide you with technical support information. 

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools




